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Comment: United States is the largest producer of natural gas in the
world and has a large and growing natural gas resource base.
would provide an economic boost across the economy and enable
America to more fully capitalize on its incredible natural gas
resource base. should not impede export trade of liquefied
natural gas (LNG) which provide an economic boost across the
economy and enable America to more fully capitalize on its
incredible natural gas resource base." The recent NERA report
found that allowing overseas sales of LNG would further
strengthen the natural gas industry and in particular, our
nation's economy. Moreover, the report also noted that for
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every one of the market scenarios examined, net economic
benefits increased as LNG exports increased. These valuable
benefits cannot be overlooked, especially during a time of
positive, but fragile economic recovery." The additional
natural gas production needed to meet the resulting new
exports will create countless well-paying, permanent American
jobs throughout the energy supply chain. There is no better
time than now to act in the interest of American workers,
businesses, and overall American economic growth." The
domestic shale gas revolution in the United States has opened
up opportunities that only a few short years ago seemed
unattainable. ... Over the long term, however, access to new
markets abroad, in addition to those here at home, is
necessary to ensure that the required level of investment in
upstream development and midstream infrastructure continues."
Exporting natural gas abroad will help U.S. balance of
payments, create good paying American jobs, and provide
significant tax revenue to our local, state, and federal
governments." This is an important first step in removing
DOE's regulatory stranglehold and allowing energy producers to
capture the vast economic potential that exporting would
provide." Removing barriers of LNG and drilling will keep the
U.S. competitive in the growing global market for
clean-burning natural gas. But more than that, the U.S. will
help bring stability to the global energy marketplace and make
it much harder for bullies like Russian President Vladimir
Putin to suppress free nations like Ukraine. Besides helping
our allies, expediting permits for LNG export facilities
currently before the Department of Energy and removing
barriers to future permits will keep the U.S. competitive in
the growing global market for clean-burning natural gas. We
should not miss this rare opportunity,
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